
 

 
 
 

To:   All IEHP Covered Providers 
From:  IEHP – Provider Relations     
Date:      December 18, 2024            
Subject:  IEHP Renews Covered California for 2025   

 

Inland Empire residents can continue to enroll in IEHP Covered through Covered California for the 2025 plan 
year; premium payments for January 1st can be made through January 31, 2025! We are thrilled to once again offer 
the lowest-cost silver plan option in Region 17 (Inland Empire) and will continue to serve as the lowest 
weighted average rate change in Covered California’s Individual Market. 

Renewal notices were sent to your IEHP Covered Members for the 2025 plan year. As we enter the Open 
Enrollment, please remind Members to complete their binder payments (IEHP Covered first month’s premium) 
and re-elect IEHP Covered to re-enroll into the 2025 plan year.  

IEHP Covered Benefits can be found at www.iehp.org > Browse Plans > Covered California or by clicking here.   

Important Reminders 

− You are required to verify Member eligibility on the date of service prior to rendering care. Members are 
required to complete their binder payment to remain enrolled with the health plan. 
 

− Former Medi-Cal members who no longer qualify can continue their healthcare journey with IEHP 
Covered. This transition will help maintain continuity of care for your patients. Please share with your 
patients about IEHP Covered!  
 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central > 
News and Updates > Correspondence > Notices 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, 
(866) 223-4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
 

https://www.iehp.org/en/browse-plans/covered-california#tabs-518ada59c1-item-e6b1988a4e-tab
https://www.iehp.org/en/browse-plans/covered-california#tabs-518ada59c1-item-e6b1988a4e-tab
https://www.providerservices.iehp.org/
file://iehpds5/provsvs/ADMIN/Correspondence/New%20Blast%20FaxTemplates/ProviderServices@iehp.org

